
Your support in giving us the opportunity to serve 

Nassau County for one more year is greatly 

appreciated by all the Nassau County officers. I 

hope everyone had a safe and enjoyable summer. 

       During the month of September we will be 

attending a Long Island Ducks game on the 17th as 

well as going on a fishing trip on the 23rd, departing 

from Point Lookout. We hope every council supports these two 

events. 

       Our Fraternal Assistance Program is available to any brother 

who qualifies. All it takes is a few minutes to fill out the 

application and submit it. 

       The Bishop’s Mass is scheduled for Sunday November 5th at 

11:00AM. It will be held at St. Agnes Cathedral in Rockville 

Centre. On this occasion we have the opportunity to congregate 

and pray for our deceased brothers and sisters. 

       The Bishop’s office has requested the Knights of Columbus to 

donate their time, talent and treasures in assisting them in their 

TOMORROW HOPE FOUNDATION. The purpose is to raise 

money to support CATHOLIC EDUCATION. There will be a 

BIKE-A-THON at the Cedar Creek County Park in Seaford on 

Oct. 21, 2006. The Knights are asked to support this function by 

providing manpower control the area, serve refreshments and clean 

up. A local radio station will provide music. Addition information 

will be forthcoming. But we should be proud of ourselves that the 

Bishop looked to the Knights of Columbus to help him in running 

this function.  
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Send a free printed postcard to a U.S. Soldier 

Pick a card 

enter message 

Xerox does the rest 

www.letssaythanks.com 

Coming Event 

Nassau Chapter Charity Ball 

April 28, 2007 

Plattduetsche 

Next Chapter Meeting 

September 15, 2006 

8:30 pm 

Agenda: Budget Vote 



    
 

 
 

 

 

 Nassau Chapter 
 Fishing Trip  
 
 

Nassau County Chapter Fishing Trip Nassau County Chapter Fishing Trip Nassau County Chapter Fishing Trip Nassau County Chapter Fishing Trip     
    
    

Aboard the Princess MarieAboard the Princess MarieAboard the Princess MarieAboard the Princess Marie    
    

September 23September 23September 23September 23RDRDRDRD            

    

Boat leaves at 7 AM Boat leaves at 7 AM Boat leaves at 7 AM Boat leaves at 7 AM     

    

From Point Lookout Marina From Point Lookout Marina From Point Lookout Marina From Point Lookout Marina     

    

Price Price Price Price $50.00 per person per person per person per person    

    

Includes: Bate, Rods, Tackle, Beer, Soft Drinks 

& Morning Coffee 

 

Bring your own lunch  

 

 

Contact Michael Muirhead (516) 608-8460 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Priesthood Sunday was established in 2003 to provide a 

way for Catholic communities to express appreciation for 

the devoted priests who serve them so faithfully despite 

ongoing negative attention in the media. We need to look 

no farther than our local parish to see men dedicated to 

serve God through the people in their parish. They serve 

us faithfully and it is appropriate that we set aside time to 

say thank you. 

 

There is no better way for a Knight of Columbus to say 

thanks than to attend Mass as a family and dedicate that 

Mass for the intention of your parish priest. Other sugges-

tions are available at the website. 

 

www.priesthoodsunday.org. 


